
Nouakchott

Nouadhibou

DIGITAL

•	Opening of a data centre in 
Nouakchott

•	Constructing a second 
submarine optic cable

PRIVATE SECTOR
DEVELOPMENT

•	Promoting access to finance 
for entrepreneurs and 
companies, especially youth 
and women 

•	Supporting trade

BLUE ECONOMY

•	Sustainable fisheries 
partnership agreement

•	Creating decent jobs and 
sustainable opportunities 
and blue value chains

MIGRATION AND 
FORCED DISPLACEMENT *

•	Tackling root causes of 
irregular migration, including 
creating job opportunities

•	Improving border 
management

•	Supporting displaced persons 
and the host communities

PEACE AND SECURITY *

•	Supporting Mauritanian 
security forces with non-
lethal military equipment and 
the Collège de Défense

•	Reinforcing the military camp 
of N’Bekeit

HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

•	Supporting the national  
education plan

•	Promoting universal access  
to health and maternal health

GREEN TRANSITION
•	Creating the ecosystem to 

develop Green Hydrogen, 
including strategic road 
Nouakchott - Nouadhibou

•	Expanding electrification 
networks

•	Reinforcing sustainable food 
systems

* These domains are outside Global Gateway but complementing engagement under it.
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